
To whom it may concern, I have been licensed in 4 states.  I love my work.  I never wanted to work in a medical spa or become an 
advanced esthetician.  One reason why, I did not want the liability.  I have been using the same tools and devices since 1998 and 
count on these devices to do my job effectively and professionally.  If I am not allowed to use these devices, I would lose most of my 
clientele.  I am a single mother and with Covid already making the last year unbearable financially, I am begging you to let us 
continue working with the devices that has been in our scope since I became an esthetician. Education on high frequency and 
galvanic are in our text books and we are tested on these modalities to obtain our license. Taking away our devices that we are 
trained on to pass our test makes no sense.  Please help myself and mostly other professional women have the career we worked 
so hard to obtain. Thank you for your time.
Nicoa Wood 


